TECHnews

July 12th, 2021

DISCONTINUING THE BUILDERS SERIES
GARAGE DOOR FRAME SYSTEM

Effective August 1, 2021 FrontLine® Bldg. Products Inc. will
be discontinuing our Builder Series Garage Door Frame
system and moving all new construction garage door
frame products to our Pro Series Brand.

Under the current market condifions with cost of raw
materials, the Builders Series Frame no longer carries a
competitive price point.

The Pro Series Garage Door Frame offers several features
and benefits over the Builder Series platform, however, the
ability to offer intermediate jamb depths is limited.
Because of this, all jambs depths other than 5-1/2" and
7-1/2" will be built utilizing a wood substrate (mill choice),
similar to the "old” Builder Series Frame, but will be sold and
marketed as the FrontLine Pro Series Frame.

If you haven't already, please log into our website and sign
up for our electronic PDF catalog:
https://www.frontlinebldg.com/request-catalog

If you already have an electronic catalog, an e-mail will be
sent making you aware of the new version to download.
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